From: BoardSec

To:
Subject: LoC - EB-2010-0295 FW: Applications before the Board
Date: November 8, 2010 3:05:33 PM

————— Original Message-----

From: Brian Lafleche

Sent: November 8, 2010 12:37 PM
To: BoardSec

Cc: Ellen Roseman

Subject: Applications before the Board

Hey:

I am e-mailing in concern of the fact that in referring to the Full Page Add taken out in The
NORTH BAY NUGGET this morning over the application before the board on

FILE # EB-2010-0295, which is not listed under;

"Applications before the Board" section on the internet.

With the allowable days allotted to file a complaint, [5 DAYS] it would be nice to have all pertinent

information readily available. I am extremely dissatisfied, and will call the Minister's office about this
and also forward this e-mail to Ellen Roseman, columnist with the Toronto Star, so she,

through her column can make ratepayers aware of the silliness of the OEB to even think of allowing
something like this to proceed, in these times of need.

Please respond to this e-mail at the earliest possible moment, as time is of the essence!

Also, please refer me through the straggled mess on the internet where I may be able to find the
appropriate

information pertaining to the request above, on the Ontario Energy Board site,

and whether Greater Sudbury Hydro, is involved as per :

" Damages incurred by electricity distributors as a result of the April 21, 2010 Minutes of Settlement”,
in the late payment penalty class action, TO BE RECOVERED BY RATEPAYERS...is there no end to this!

The case was against the Distributors...WHY should the RATEPAYERS have to pay for their
[DISTRIBUTORS]

INCOMPETENCE?

Respectfully waiting a response, so as we can GROUP-UP,

Brian

Former member of the "SAVE OUR HYDRO" group.

Reduce Your Carbon Footprint, Please Think Before You Print.
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